
 

Prayer Bulletin 

March 2016 

Dear Prayer Supporter,

Prayer points: 

 This month please join with us in praying for the Reverent Jim Carson and his family as they move from 
St Paul’s Parish to the Belfast Parishes of St Michael and St Stephen and St Luke. We pray that this 
would be a smooth transition for them and that God would bless their ministry there. We thank God 
for the support that Reverend Carson has given to the CLCGB company in St Paul’s over recent years.  

 This month we have a  CLCGB display in the Armagh county museum, please pray that children and 
families who come into this display would enjoy it but would also grasp the meaning of our mission of 
extending the Kingdom of Christ.   

 Please pray for those who are attending and taking part in the Regimental service and parade.  We 
pray for safety of travel and for confidence for those who are doing readings or prayers. 

 Please pray for our groups who are struggling to find enough leaders to run their company. We pray 
that God would encourage them and would bring people forward to serve him in this way.  

 We pray for all of our Parishes who are carrying out Easter services, we pray  for guidance for those 
who are leading these services and also  for those who are attending that they would leave  blessed  
by the assurance of what Jesus has done of them. 

 We pray for all of our sports competitions this month, for safety and fun for all of those who are      
involved. 

 Please pray for our groups as they prepare for their parent’s nights and displays, we pray that they 
would still be able to enjoy Brigade at a time which can become stressful.. 

 Most importantly please continue to pray that Jesus’ name would be glorified through the work of the 
CLCGB and that through our organisation, children and young people would come to know him for the 
first time. 

Victoria Jackson                                                                                     

If you have any prayer points which you would like to be included in next months prayer    
bulletin please email me at:  

victoriaspeers@clcgb.org.uk 

“Let us then with confidence draw near to the throne of grace, that we may receive mercy and find  grace                   to 
and help in time of need.” Hebrews 4:16 


